


Dear Readers,

Welcome to the new edition of the Education Reformers. This edition of SELD’s
quarterly newsletter was under design and page-making process when I joined
the Reform Support Unit as the Chief Program Manager.

Let me share with you all readers that before taking over this responsibility, I worked
for the School Education and Literacy Department as the Director General of the
Monitoring and Evaluation. So I’m much better prepared and determined to lead
the on-going reform process and take it to new heights of success. I know Sindh’s
education is in the state of emergency since 2016 and much efforts and energies
are required to bring it on the zenith of glory and success.

Moreover, there is a vacuum of coordination and liaison within the wings of the
department. So the responsibility lies on RSU to develop a link between wings and
field formation of SELD.

The reform process initiated in RSU is a continuous task which needs more and
more energies and commitments to accomplish all the assigned task in attaining
the desired goals and deliverables.

So, I take the responsibility of this demanding assignment and work closely with
all stakeholders and donors agencies with my dedicated team. Being a team leader,
with the support of my team, I would do the best for moving the caravan of reforms
and initiatives in SELD.



Dear Readers,
I am pleased to welcome you to this tenth edition of “Education Reformers”. I wound up my
tenure as Chief Program Manager, Reform Support Unit, SELD, and left this organisation few
weeks earlier to join 23rd Senior Management Course at NIM.
Today I'm of the firm belief that Reform Support Unit stands tall on the new heights of successes
by developing a system of education more conducive to teaching and learnings for public
schools, through accomplishments of many sustainable education reforms in these little less
than three years time frame. And surely what is achieved, during this period, would not have
been possible, without the dedicated support of my colleagues at RSU as well as all our
partners.
So let me take this opportunity of saying big “Thank you” to all of you, to whom I worked with
since day one.












